March 26, 1946

e
“». Mateel Rich
21 East S5th Street

New York 35, New York

Dear Mateel:

I am gottiﬁg around to answering your letter
rather late as I am disappointed that I could mot
answer it by speaking to you personally at the Garden.

Thanks for your kind wishes for our success
regdrdless of the outcome, One man seven-feet tall
was just too much for our normal humen beinge to take
care ofe Iowever, we will be trying Jjust that much
harder next year,

&

I do appreciate your good wishes from Jayhawkers
who never let down, _ | e

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Educatior,
Varsity Basketball Coach, '

FCAtMF

r



